Livermore High School Bulletin for Wednesday, October 18, 2023
School News 
Fall Concert Attention LHS Students & Staff! Come check out the award winning LHS bands and orchestras in a spooktacularfall fall concert on October 18th at 6:00pm in the LHS theater. Admission is free for all.  

Flag Football Eat at Chili's and support the Flag Football Team on Wednesday, October 18th. Present the event flyer to your server to earn money for the team. See Mr. Wade or Mr. Petersdorf for a flyer.  

Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night Fundraiser Book your Senior & Family Portraits to support the Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night. Details can be found on the LHS Website.  

FFA Livermore FFA will be selling Creepy Little Friends Floral Arrangements for $28.95. Arrangements will be available for pick up on October 27th. Get your orders in early to ensure you get one!!  

Homecoming Rally Hey Cowboys! Deck out in pink for our Homecoming Rally and Football Game this Friday, October 20th!! 
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Livermore Youth Research Group Hi Cowboys! If you are interested in learning about scientific research, pursuing your own research projects and passions, and writing your own research paper, join the Livermore Youth Research Group. Being a part of the group introduces you to scientific research, opportunities to get published and present your work, and meet like-minded students. We meet every Thursday at lunch in Room S-11. Contact Mrs. Johnston for any questions. See you there!  


          Always Stay Humble and Kind
